
3. TRANSWASTE CANTERBURY LTD - ANNUAL MEETING 29 NOVEMBER 2002 
 
 The Subcommittee considered a report advising members of the annual meeting of Transwaste 

Canterbury Ltd to be held on Friday 29 November 2002.  The report noted that in accordance with the 
delegation to the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee it was required to appoint a representative to vote 
at the AGM. 

 
 The Subcommittee resolved that Councillor Bryon Porteous (Banks Peninsula District Council) be 

appointed as its representative to vote at the AGM of Transwaste Canterbury Ltd and in the event that 
he was unable to attend Mayor Tony Arps (Hurunui District Council) be appointed as his alternate. 


